
A Fundraising event for Peacemakers 
 

 

 

 

 
Following the successful fundraising event of last year, Peacemakers will be 

having another event this August. It will be a cream tea and crafts 

afternoon on: 
 

Monday 8th August from 2:30 – 5:30pm 

It will be held at 7 Taywood Close, Stevenage SG2 9QP  

The cost will be £10 each 
 

During the afternoon you will be able to make several cards using different 

techniques. All materials will be provided. There will also be a raffle and a 

stall selling crafts. The activities will be held in the garden unless rain 

forces us in-doors. 
 

We do hope you will be able to support Peacemakers. 

If you are able to come, please let Brenda or myself know. 

Thank you, Clare 
 

Clare Stokes ccstokes1@hotmail.co.uk (01438 222079) 

Brenda  Brenda.marshall@ntlworld.com (01920 830317  
 

About Peacemakers: 
Brenda leads Peacemakers which is a charity working in rural Kenya providing direction and 

support for a variety of community based projects. At present they are helping the Kenyans 

with a building project. The new facilities they are building will help to further education, equip 

and empower the local community to become even more self-supportive, leading to less poverty, 

healthier and happier lives for the young and old. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The restaurant                  The I.T. training room. 
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